
  St John Vianney Catholic Primary School 

NEWSLETTER 

Friday 16th December 2022 

 
 
Dear Parents, 

This week we were fortunate to watch the last two of our nativity productions, performed by Year 

3 and Year 4 children, which were amazing and such a lovely atmosphere. Thank you to all the 

parents who joined in with Feliz Navidad, you were superstars. 

Year 1 & 2 thoroughly enjoyed their visit to Santa’s Winter Wonderland at the Snow Dome on 

Monday.  Nursery & Reception had a lovely time at the Belgrade Theatre watching Santa’s 

Christmas Rescue on Tuesday. 

We are fortunate to have been able to help the Coventry Cyrenians with chocs and socks which 

were delivered to the Cyrenians yesterday and you have all helped local people with the         

Coventry Foodbank.  Thank you for your support. 

 

On behalf of all the staff  

We wish you a very Happy and Holy Christmas and may 2023 bring you Joy, Good Health and 

Happiness 

 

Many thanks for the lovely gifts and your thoughtfulness. We really appreciate your kindness. 

We hope you take time this holiday to thank God for the many blessings in our lives and share 

the wonder of the birth of our Lord Jesus Christ. 

I hope you find time to visit Church and celebrate Jesus’ birth at the many Masses being         

celebrated around Coventry. 

 

Don’t forget to track Santa  

https://www.noradsanta.org/en/  
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Nursery Applications for September 2023 

We are inviting parents to apply for Nursery places for September 2023.  
Please note the closing date is 15th January 2023.  Applications for full time 
or part time (Monday to Friday mornings or afternoons) are welcome.  If you 
have any friends or relatives with children who will be starting Nursery next 
September please ask them to contact school as soon as possible for an  
application form. 

 

 

SJV Owls Club 

We are pleased to advise that we have additional places available in our SJV 
Owls Club which provides before and after school care for the children of     
St John Vianney School.  The charges for Owls Club are as follows: 

Morning session - 7.30 to 8.30 a.m. - £4.75 (includes a light breakfast) 

Afternoon session - 3.15 to 4.15 p.m. - £4.75 (includes a snack) 

Late afternoon session - 3.15 to 5.30 p.m. - £7.50 (includes a snack) 

If you are interested in your child attending Owls Club and would like more information please 
email owls@sjv.coventry.sch.uk or phone the school office. 

 

SJV Owls Activity Club 

Owls Club are now also offering after school sessions starting  in the New Year as follows: 

Maximum number in the group 30. Activities are open to all children in school from Nursery to 

Year 6 

Monday 3:15 - 4:15 p.m. - Lego Club – play with Lego and use Lego interactive 

with the school computers 

Tuesday 3:15 - 4:15 p.m. - Computer Club - Bee-bots, computers and tablets 

Wednesday 3:15 - 4:15 p.m. – Art Club 

Thursday 3:15 - 4:15 p.m. -  Games night - Bingo, cards, dominoes, board 

games 

Friday 3.15 - 4:15 p.m. - Homework club- reading and support with homework 

Sessions will be charged at £4.75 per session payable via Arbor. 

Pupils can sign up for a monthly block of sessions but also choose to do the other activities in 
Owls club if they prefer.  If your child would like to sign up for any of these sessions please email 
owls@sjv.coventry.sch.uk for more information and an application form. 

 

 

 

 





Building Fund   Contributions to the school building fund are now due for the Autumn Term (£10.00 per 

child or £15.00 per family) or for the whole school year (£30.00 per child or £45.00 per 

family). 

Please make your donations via Arbor.  

Reading Books 

Starting Primary School in September 2023 

Children born between 1st September 2018 and 31st August 2019 can start school in September 2023.  
For more information about school admissions and to apply online at www.coventry.gov.uk/admissions.  
Telephone 02476 831622/1613.  Closing date for applications is 15th January 2023. 

Please note: If you wish to apply to a Catholic school and your child is baptised Catholic evidence of your 
child’s baptism must be provided at the time of application to the school office or to the Admissions 
Team.  It is your responsibility to obtain and present this evidence. 

Reading books to be brought into school on Tuesdays and Fridays. 

 
Stars of the Week 

Nursery  Tommy, Max  

Reception Ray, Sienna 

Year 1  Caolan, Macie 

Year 2  Wendy, Conor 

Year 3  Leo W, Emily 

Year 4  Bethany, Noah 

Year 5  Elizabeth, Troy 

Year 6  Eva, Neave 

Starting Nursery School in September 2023 

Application forms and information are available from the school office for parents wishing to apply for 
their child to start in Nursery in September 2023.  Children born between 1st September 2019 and 31st 
August 2020 can start Nursery in September 2023.   

Closing date for applications is 15th January 2023. 

Please note: If you wish to apply to a Catholic school and your child is baptised Catholic evidence of your 
child’s baptism must be provided at the time of application to the school office. It is your responsibility 
to obtain and present this evidence. 



Dates may be subject to change – please check your emails regularly 

Monday, 2nd January 

Bank holiday - school closed 

 

Tuesday, 3rd January 

Children return to school 

 

Wednesday, 4th January 

Guitar Tuition 

Reception and Year 6 Heights and Weights 

 

Thursday, 5th January 

Piano Tuition 

Creative Flair Dance - Year 3 & 4 - 12.00 to 12.30 p.m. & Year 1 & 2 - lunchtime 

Mini-Tennis - Year 5 & 6 - 7.45 to 8.30 a.m.  

 

Friday, 6th January  

 
 

Don’t forget to follow us @sjohnvianney and you can also see our 
twitter feed on our website.   
Please follow us on our main Twitter account:  SJV@sjohnvianney 
And then also follow your child’s phase as seen   
below: 
Year 5 and 6   SJVupper 
Year 3 and 4   SJVmiddle 
Year 1 and 2   SJVlower 
Reception Class (EYFS) SJVEYFS 
Owls Club follow - @OwlsClubSJV 

Facebook - SJV PTA have a Facebook 

page.  If you would like to have access and 

be added to the page, simply search ‘Sjv 

pta’ and submit your 

request, one of the   

current members will 

see your request and 

add you accordingly.  

Future Dates              
 
Monday 9th January  - Reception Vision Screening 
Sunday 15th January  - closing date for Nursery & Reception 2023 applications 
Thursday 12th January  - Boys football match - home v Our Lady of the Assumption School 
     - Netball match - home v St Thomas More School 


